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Greetings,

Catholic Schools Week is a time to celebrate and share all the wonderful opportunities that our
schools provide for students and their families. The supportive environment that is found in each
of our schools is second to none!

Our schools are faith communities within whose walls extraordinary people are working to build
the Kingdom of God. Our faith adds a dimension to learning that creates a personal relationship
with God that will grow throughout a student’s life. The gift of a Catholic education would not
be possible without the deep level of commitment and sacrifice from our parents, parishioners,
pastors, staff, and broader communities.

Thank you for entrusting to us the academic and spiritual education of your child. We are filled
with gratitude for your passion and commitment for Catholic education.

I’d like to invite you to take some time to visit our schools during Catholic Schools Week.
Come and see the many programs our students are engaged in that enable them to compete and
excel in the world today. Come and see first handedly the quality instruction and academic rigor
that is present in our classrooms each and every day. Experience the joy of the gospel alive in
our schools and see what a difference a Catholic school education makes!

Thank you for your support!
Wishing you God’s blessings,
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Dr. Kathleen Walsh
Superintendent of Schools
Diocese of Rockville Centre

phone: 516.678.5800 fax: 516.280.2963 email: education@drveschools.org



